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Dear Colleagues,  
 
I hope you had a relaxing and productive holiday break.  
 
As we begin another semester, together, we continue to face compounding fiscal challenges to Daemen 
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So make no mistake about it—our work together to support our outstanding college is under assault from 
outside forces that will continue to negatively affect our students and, indeed, all of us.  We will continue 
to vigorously oppose these historic, punitive attacks on higher education from the state, from Washington, 
and from wherever else they may emerge.  
 
Meanwhile, I hope you will continue to identify cost-saving and cost-cutting measures in your own area 
so that we can remain as fiscally secure as possible while we attempt to counter these external attacks. 
Every dollar we can save is important to our future; please do all you can to help the cause. 
 
As always, I will keep you updated on developments as appropriate. 
 
Cordially, 

 


